
 
Susana Martinez 

Governor 
 

Tom Church 
Cabinet Secretary 

 
 May 9, 2018 

 
Traffic Alert  

 
US 70 

 (Picacho Ave & Mesilla St) 
Las Cruces, NM 

  
Las Cruces The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office (NMDOT) has 
posted an alert for Thursday May 10, 2018: 
 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with BNSF Railroad 
(Contractor) will be replacing the crossing planks within the railroad tracks on US 70/Picacho 
Ave. Motorists are asked to reduce speed, obey posted signs, use extreme caution, and be 
cautious of personnel and equipment in the area. Hours of operation will be Thursday from 8:30 
am to 2:00 pm.  

 
For updated information go to: 
New Mexico Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com. 
 

### 
 
Ami Evans, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation 
District One at (575) 544-6598 (office) or ami.evans@state.nm.us. 
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